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Dear Mr Fenlon
Consolidation of the Queensland Constitution

Thank you for your letter dated 10 August 1998 in which you forwarded ta'mc‘thc Repart of
the Legal, Constimitional and Administrative Review Committee in rclmon o consohdanon
of the Queensland Constitution. :

You have invited a response to the Committee’s Report befare-nepo;_tiﬂg‘-to Parhament.

I note that the recommendations of the Committee largely ‘relate to-consolidation of the
existing laws relating to Queensland's | Constztuuon and, 'as “such, the Committee's
recommendations do not concemn the Qucemilnnd Dc:pamnent of Main Roads to any greater
extent than any other Government department -
The effect of the consohdatmn wﬂlbe'to make Queensland's constitutional laws easier to
understand, and: a.ccordmgiyfdhe Queensland Department of Main Roads supports the
r:commendanons of theé Report.
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--.,-Apan: erm that, I do not wish to make any specific submissions on behalf of the Queensland
Department of Main Roads, but thank you for the opportunity of doing so.

Yours sincerely
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(J C N ¥arghese)
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